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Principal’s Message 

Welcome back to perhaps one of the shortest 
half terms ever -with only 4 weeks and one 
now done! The summer term is always full of 
fun and exciting things to get involved in for 
all year groups and all pupils. We’ll also be 
asking you to get involved with planned 
theme weeks such as Enterprise and Careers 
Week and STEM week as well as the summer 
fair. Please do check the ‘dates for your diary’ 
so you and your children don’t miss out on 
anything!  
Liz Latham 
 
Class assembly dates: 

Here are the class assembly dates for you 

to plan ahead! Class assemblies are always 

on a Wednesday at 2.50pm in the main 

hall.  

 

F2 Joint Assembly 12th June 

Rod Campbell   w/c 24th June 

 

Attendance 

Our target for this year is 96% in line with 

the Government’s recommendation. We 

are aiming to achieve this every week 

and encourage you to help us!  

Overall, attendance to date is 96.3% Well 

done everyone let’s keep this up. 

The class with the highest attendance is 

Michael Morpurgo with 98.7%- Well Done 

both. 

Well done everyone, let’s keep up this 

fantastic effort. 

Dates for your diaries:  
Y6 Residential meeting    7th May 3.30pm 
Y4 Linking Schools project             8th May                        
KS2 SATs                                 w/b 13th May 
Boys Noise Singing Project           13thMay 
SPARK Arts Film Premiere   16th May 4pm 
Pizza Party lunch                            16th May 
Girls Football final –King Power 22nd May 
Yr 4 Residential   22 – 24th May 
Half term                              27th – 31st May 
Yr 6 Residential       3 – 5th June 
Careers and Enterprise weeks   17th- June 
Summer Fair           19th June 
Inter-Academy Sports day            21st June 
STEM week                                         1st July 
 
Fun on the farm! 
Our F1 pupils enjoyed a fabulous farm 
trip this week – check out the website 
for more pictures. May thanks to all the 
willing volunteers who accompanied 
them. 
 
 
 
 
 
New Beginnings in EYFS 
Wonderful wildlife in EYFS at the 
moment – the tadploes in F1 are 
developing into frogs and the ducklings 
have all hatched! 
  

We want our school to be a place where we are 

safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. A place 

where we are kind and mindful of everyone and 

have positive attitudes for our bright futures. 
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